
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
[DATE] 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
At PECO, we are committed to providing safe and reliable energy for our customers and the 
communities we serve. As part of that commitment, we regularly monitor our system’s 
performance to identify any potential improvements.  
 
We recently inspected electrical equipment in your area to identify potential issues 
before an outage occurs. As a result of those proactive inspections, we will be 
installing equipment in your neighborhood to enhance your service reliability.  
 
About the Project: 

 We will install aerial equipment to protect transformers from overloading and surges. 
 One pole will be replaced.  
 Work will occur at the intersection of Little Lane and Glazar Road in Warminster.  
 Work is scheduled for 10/12/22. 
 Work will occur from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 Work will be performed by a PECO crew.  

 
Crews may need to temporarily interrupt service to safely complete some of this work. We will 
work with local residents to ensure they are informed in advance of our activities and any 
planned interruptions. To ensure that you receive all outage updates, please confirm that your 
phone number is accurate in our system through MyAccount at www.peco.com/myaccount or 
by calling 1-800-494-4000.  
 
We will also work closely with local officials to minimize the impact on traffic and pedestrians 
whenever possible. Access for services such as trash removal, student transportation and 
emergency vehicles will be maintained during construction.  
 
We are dedicated to keeping you informed about our work, listening to your input and 
modifying plans based on your feedback when possible. If you have any questions about 
construction, please contact Randi Martin at 215-956-3113 or 
randi.martin@exeloncorp.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chantee Angus 
Director, Regional Electric Operations, PECO 

 
 


